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December 1, 2021 
 
Dear valued Owens Corning Foamular® Insulation customer, 
 
Effective January 24, 2022, Owens Corning Sales, LLC (“Owens Corning”) will increase U.S. prices as follows: 

Product Name 
Percent Increase  
(All States) 

FOAMULAR® extruded polystyrene (XPS) foam board products 8% 

FOAMULAR® NGX™ extruded polystyrene (XPS) 
foam board products 

8% 
 

In addition to the 8% increase, the states of Virginia, Maine, Rhode Island, New Hampshire, Connecticut and 
the District of Columbia will also be subject to a price increase as follows: 

Product Name 
Percent Increase  
(ME, VA, RI, NH, CT, DC) 

FOAMULAR® extruded polystyrene (XPS) foam board products 15% 

FOAMULAR® NGX™ extruded polystyrene (XPS) 
foam board products 

15% 
 

Full truck or CPU orders with scheduled ship dates prior to January 24, 2022 will receive current pricing. 

All orders shipping on or after January 24, 2022 will be priced at the new levels regardless of when the 

order was placed. Owens Corning reserves the right to limit the quantity of orders placed in advance of 

this increase. 

 

All existing and new job quotes will be managed on an individual basis. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Owens Corning products and the opportunity to serve you. Please 

discuss any specific needs with your Owens Corning area sales manager. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Rodney Wideman 

VP and GM XPS Foam 
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